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• Chairwoman of the Board Monthly Activity Report – December 2022 

Summary 

This report highlights activities of the Chairwoman of the Board during the month of December 2022 on matters 
relating to The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California’s business.   

Monthly Activities  

December 1  

▪ Attended and provided remarks at a press event hosted by Assemblymember Laura Friedman to 

communicate the importance of biological diversity and support for California leaders scheduled to 

attend the national COP conference in Canada, Los Angeles 

December 6  

▪ Participated via teleconference with General Manager Hagekhalil and various representatives of the 

Equity in Infrastructure Project to discuss details of Metropolitan’s recently executed project labor 

agreement  

December 7  

▪ Participated via teleconference in West Basin Municipal Water District's MWD Caucus meeting 

▪ Participated via teleconference and provided remarks at Metropolitan’s Student Art Recognition awards 

ceremony 

▪ Participated via teleconference with Assistant General Manager Zinke to discuss upcoming CRWUA 

conference meeting agenda 

December 11 

▪ Attended the inauguration of new Los Angeles Mayor Karen Bass, Los Angeles 

December 12  

▪ Participated via teleconference in Metropolitan’s Special Board Meeting 

▪ Participated via teleconference in Metropolitan's Finance and Insurance Committee meeting 

▪ Participated via teleconference in Metropolitan's Organization, Personnel, and Technology Committee 

meeting 

▪ Participated via teleconference in Metropolitan's Audit and Ethics Committee meeting 

▪ Participated via teleconference in Metropolitan's Engineering and Operations Committee meeting 

▪ Participated via teleconference in Metropolitan's Imported Water Committee meeting 

▪ Participated via teleconference in Metropolitan's Water Planning and Stewardship Committee meeting 
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December 13 

▪ Participated via teleconference in Metropolitan's Legal and Claims Committee 

▪ Participated in Metropolitan's Special Executive Committee meeting, Los Angeles 

▪ Participated in Metropolitan’s Board Meeting Los Angeles 

December 14-17  

▪ Attended the Colorado River Water User Associations Conference, Las Vegas, NV 

December 20  

▪ Attended and provided remarks at the ceremonial signing of Metropolitan’s Project Labor Agreement 

with General Manager Hagekhalil, Los Angeles 

▪ Attended and provided remarks at Metropolitan’s Chair of the Board appreciation reception, Los 

Angeles 

December 28 

▪ Participated via teleconference with Assistant General Manager Zinke regarding matters of the Board 

 


